
Ballwin-Chesterfield Winter Party 
Thursday, December 12, 2024     10 a.m. to 1 p.m. 
Ballwin Golf Course Events Center  
333 Holloway Road, Ballwin 63011 
Reservation Deadline is Monday, December 2, 2024 
 
You are invited to join the fun at our annual branch winter party and 
fundraising event. Guests are welcome. 

Reservations, by check only, can be made with Sandy Kalin at the 
November branch meeting. Pay at the meeting or mail a check to 
Sandy’s home. Make the check out to AAUW Ballwin-Chesterfield. 

The Art of Entertaining will provide the lunches. They use the highest 
quality meats, breads, and homemade dressing to ensure a delicious  
meal. Each lunch includes a sandwich, a small side, a mini desert,  
and utensils. A salad is also available. 
  

❖ Chicken Salad Sandwich 

❖ Roast Top Round Sandwich 

❖ Tuna Salad Sandwich 

❖ Big Bend Turkey Sandwich 

❖ Red, White, and Blue Salad and Roll  

❖ Iced tea and water are the drink options.  

 

Special Features  

❖ Entertainment will be provided by the River Blenders Choral Group. 

❖ There will be raffles and fun. 

❖ Erlaine Eltomi will facilitate Elegant Edibles. Sign up in November to show off your baking skills.  

   

Do not miss this special event!  
 

 

For All You Do for AAUW and 
the Ballwin-Chesterfield 

Branch 

 

The December Winter 
Party is the kickoff 

event for the annual B-
C Boosters Campaign–
January thru April 2025. 

Please donate 
generously to keep 

dynamic branch 
programs in place. 

 

  


